Date as postmark
Dear Colleague

As you will be aware, the Edexcel GCSE in Applied French will, like other GCSEs in languages, expire as new GCSEs are introduced for first teaching from September 2009. I am writing both to thank you for your involvement in implementing this important new qualification and to advise you about arrangements for its replacement.

The GCSE in Applied French PILOT was developed as a direct result of talking to teachers in search of  accreditation that would allow students to develop practical language skills that could be assessed through vocationally-focussed tasks and which would lead to full GCSE status. It piloted teacher assessment of speaking tasks, onscreen testing and offered teachers and learners more focused language learning that was in tune with their interests, relevant and more grown up. You will note that the new Edexcel GCSE specifications for first teaching from September 2009 also enable learners to adopt an applied learning pathway and that the new qualification format very much mirrors the GCSE in Applied French model.

Given that the new specifications now allow for applied pathways, it is intended that that there will no longer be a separate GCSE in Applied French once the current GCSEs expire. Indeed, it is hoped that your experience of delivering the GCSE in Applied French will give you a head start with the new GCSEs. Although there have been modifications to the speaking and writing assessments in response to the new subject criteria, the amount of assessments have been reduced and the requirement to mark written work has been removed. I trust that your students have enjoyed developing Applied French language skills and have made or continue to make good progress. 

I am particularly pleased that the new Edexcel 2009 GCSE specifications offer opportunities for applied as well as general or mixed pathways across a range of languages (French, German, Italian, Spanish, Urdu and Chinese).

The last re-sit opportunity for the current GCSE in Applied French qualification will be June 2011 and will be in paper-based format only.  I am also advised to inform you that the 2007 papers are now available to download from the Edexecel website.
Yours sincerely

Alistair Drewery

Senior Product Development Leader/ Subject Advisor (Languages) 
Product Development - Qualifications & Accreditation/MAPM
